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“Somewhere in France.” 

Tom D Carson, 1s Sergt. 98th Aero Squadron “Somewhere in 

France” in recent letters to home folks says: 

“I am still pegging away and thinking I am working hard. Things 

are just so-so at camp, We go to work at 4 a.m. and I’m not in 
until ten at night. 

“I still hold my record of never being sick since entering the army. 

“Am very glad that the 3rd Liberty Loan was such a howling 
success; it makes us realize that the folks over there are behind as 

to the last. 

“Was very sorry indeed to hear of Dean Parish’s death. It ought to 

make the slackers at home ashamed. I’d rather go as he did than 

to be there. Give my love to all the folks.” 

  


